
To: david.wildstein@gmail.com
Received(Date): Wed, 15 Feb 2012 18:08:51 -0800 (PST)
From: Bill Stepien <
Subject: Re: Sokolich
To: David Wildstein <david.wildstein@gmail.com>

Seems like a lot of dough, but if you think we can use it appropriately, I'm all for it

From: David Wildstein <david.wildstein@gmail.com>
To: Bill Stepien <  
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2012 8:23 PM
Subject: Re: Sokolich

Yes.  Like Union City, I go through you first and then to her.

On Wed, Feb 15, 2012 at 8:07 PM, Bill Stepien <  wrote:

Is this a level of decision ($) Deb would ordinarily have been involved in?

From: David Wildstein <david.wildstein@gmail.com>
To: "Stepien, Bill" <  
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2012 6:31 PM
Subject: Sokolich

Baroni met with Sokolich today on GW Bridge related issues.  Mayor's ask is that 
PA fund four shuttle buses, 2 now and 2 when their road project is completed next 
year, at a cost of $80k per bus ($320k total). PA has done this before, Fort Lee 
uses buses to shuttle local residents to ferry and to the bus terminal on the Bronx 
side of the bridge.   Bank funds are available for this.  Sokolich has a 2/27 meeting 
and would like to announce then.  Baroni recommends doing this.   
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